DISTRICT 3 NEWSLETTER
November 2021

     Hello District 3 Units.  Fall may be here but it almost feels like winter with the wind and the low temperatures.  
     I hope everyone had a fun and safe Halloween.
    Our District Fundraiser turned out very well.  We had a smaller attendance than what we had planned for but everything went very well.  We had a lot of good food and a lot of items for our bake sale, silent auction and live auction.

Reminders 
     Daylight Savings Time ends this weekend.  Remember to set your clocks back 1 hour.
     Dollar Days are Thursday, November 4 at the Norfolk Veterans Home.
     Veterans Day is Thursday, November 11.
     Per capita dues were due by October 1st.   Get those sent in as soon as possible if you haven’t done so.
     We will need a new District Vice President in March so if you have someone in mind let Beverly Neel know.
     If you haven’t donated to my president’s project and wish to do so mail your donations to Adeline Hanel and designate that it is for my project.
     If you still wish to donate to the van fund  for the Veterans Home in Norfolk, please make checks out to the Norfolk Veterans Home Foundation and mail to PO Box 528, Norfolk, NE  68701.
     
Membership
     Please remember to send in your membership dues once a week or as often as you can.  We still have one unit that hasn’t sent in any dues at all so if you are having trouble keeping your units together, please don’t hesitate to contact Beverly Neel at bbneel1912@gmail.com or 402-369-0152.  We need to keep our units going if we can.  Our Membership Chairman announced that the first District to reach 75% in membership by December 1 will receive $75 and our President will add another $25 to make it $100.   Our District is the Brady Brunch and right now we are in 3rd   place in Department.

Until next month, I hope everyone has a safe and Happy Thanksgiving.

                                                                                        Vicky Gullicksen
                                                                                        District 3 President
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